
     

Prism Resources Announces Resignation Of Director

VANCOUVER, British Columbia, June 05, 2019 -- Prism Resources Inc. (TSX.V: PRS) (the “Company”) announces the 
resignation of Dr. Mark Cruise as a director of the Company effective May 24, 2019. The Board would like to thank Dr. Cruise 
for his service to the Company and wishes him well in future endeavours.

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
PRISM RESOURCES INC.

Robert W. Baxter
President  & CEO

For more information contact:
Robert (Bob) Baxter
Prism Resources Inc.
1-788-928-1864

Email: bbaxter@prismresourcesinc.com

Scott M. Ross
Prism Resources Inc.
1-604-803-4883

Email: sross@prismresourcesinc.com

Neither the TSX  Venture Exchange or its Regulation Service Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX 
Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.
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